
 

NWSEO proudly represents more NOAA employees than any other Union. NWSEO serves bargaining unit employees of the National Weather Service, NESDIS 
Office of Satellite and Product Operations, Office of General Counsel, Aircraft Operations Center, and Atlantic Oceanographic and Meteorological Laboratory. 

 

 

 

 
(August 20, 2020) Congratulations to all NWSEO Recruiters and a tremendous THANK YOU for all of 
your efforts in sharing the work of NWSEO with your colleagues, making NWSEO stronger each day.  
The NWSEO Summer Madness Membership Drive ended Saturday, August 15th; however, 
recruitment is ONGOING!  As you know, our membership support is the backbone and core of our 
organization.  Never forget that as a member, you are in a highly effective position to help increase 
NWSEO membership and keep our professional organization strong. 
 
Since March 2020, thirty-nine recruiters worked to strengthen our union by an additional 50 members.  
Out of that group, twelve members recruited two new members to join NWSEO. These top twelve 
members will receive the recruitment travel incentive for the 2021 National Convention in Las Vegas. 
 

Congratulations to all, especially the top 12 members with two new recruits: 
Adam Jones 
Ben Herzog 
David Riley 

Doug Anderson 
Ed Shimon 
Evan Forde 

 Jessie Smith 
Lisa Schmit 
Dan Nevels 

Mark Pellerito 
Ryan Walbrun 
Zach Sefcovic 

 
Members, please continue to reach out to non-members in your office and other regions!  Ask your 
Regional Chair & Vice Chair for guidance or NWSEO Membership Director Christy Fox at 
membership@nwseo.org. 

 
-NWSEO- 

 
 

No one cares more for National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) 
employees than NOAA employees. 

 
No one works harder for NOAA employees than NOAA employees. 

We are NOAA employees.  We are NWSEO. 
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